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25th February 2022  

Dear Parents, 

I hope you had a relaxing half term. This half-term we will be starting a new topic, “How can we 

improve our outdoor area?” We will look the local area and the surroundings whilst thinking of a 

way to improve a part of the area. We shall also study botanical art.  

This half-term we are also joined by Miss Rodericks from St. Mary’s University who will be 

supporting children with their learning. 

Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths as well as the 

homework expectations and information on the books we will be reading as a class: 

English Maths 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Dialogue 

 Fronted adverbials 

 Noun phrases 

 Subordinate conjunctions 

 Antonyms 

Writing: 

 Adventure stories  

 Newspapers  

Reading: 

 Language: I can recognise different 
forms of poetry.  

Decimals:  

 Recognise and write decimal 

equivalents of tenths and hundredths.  

 Read and write numbers as decimals.  

 Divided one or two digit numbers by 10 

or 100  

 Round numbers with 1 decimal place to 

a whole number.  

Money:  

 Compare amounts of money  

 Round amounts to the nearest £1 or 

£10  

 Estimate amounts of money.  

We will continue to practise our times tables 

daily.  

Homework Books We Will Be Reading 

20 minutes of daily reading. 

Monday – Mathletics and Reading Eggs 

Monday - Planners signed and checked. 

Into the Forest by Anthony Browne 

The Bluest of Blues by Anna Atkins  

The Green Ship by Quentin Blake   

The Journey by Francesca Sanna 

Journey by Aaron Becker 

 

 



  

Attached, you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘How can we improve our 

outdoor area?’ Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of 

key vocabulary and definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, 

including the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on indigo@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 

or concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Musaheb 

Indigo Class Teacher 


